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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Concourse A Temporary Closure of Bag Induction Lane  
 

Date: June 21, 2016 

 

 One Concourse A Bag Induction Lane will be closed Wednesday, June 22 from 8:00am until 12:00pm. 

KCAB personnel will be repairing a damaged safety rail. See diagram below for the specific lane. 

 

  All personnel are reminded to immediately report any accident/incidents resulting in injury or property 

damage to the Airport Communications Center by dialing 7777.  This is in support of an overall airport 

safety culture for all tenants and one that allows timely response to injuries or damage, review of the 

circumstances, any emergency repairs, and necessary changes to procedures.  

 


